

FAQ'S: Theater for Young Audiences Experience

How many combined students and adults can we bring?

The Sierra Madre Playhouse is an intimate theater with a maximum capacity of 99.

How soon do I need to save a place for my class?

Our Theater for Young Audiences productions often sell out. Each year, we serve between two and three thousand students from ten school districts, as well as many private schools and home schooling groups. **Please get your reservations in early** to assure a place for your students.

How long does it last?

For elementary students attending *Charlotte's Web*, the entire experience, from arrival to departure, will last just under 2 hours. The experience includes:

- * Interactive introduction (20 minutes)
- * Play (65 minutes)
- * Post-show Q&A with the cast (20 minutes)

For middle and high school students attending *Little Women*, the experience will be closer to 2 and a half hours. The preshow introduction will be reduced and the play will run longer.

Please note that the time you are assigned is your arrival time, and not the time that the play begins.

Are there things I can do in the classroom to enhance viewing the play?

Yes! Please download our study guide, which offers lesson ideas, links to teaching standards and the common core, and context information on the play, the author and adaptor, and the themes of the play.

How much do tickets cost?

The cost is \$15 per ticket. We require a 20% non-refundable deposit to hold a reservation. The balance is due one month before the performance date.

Thanks to generous grants, we are able to offer discounted tickets to public schools and homeschooling groups. Please see the registration page for details.

How do we pay for tickets?

You may pay by credit card or e-check during the registration process. If you'd prefer to pay by check, please register online and then follow the instructions given. Checks should be made out to:

Sierra Madre Playhouse

PO Box 123 Sierra Madre, CA 91025

Please put your school name and performance date on the memo line.

What if I still have questions?

Contact Christa Backstrom, Educational Programming Coordinator: cbackstrom@sierramadreplayhouse.org